
Screening of “No Monsters in Berlin” 
19 June 2017 at 1:30 p.m. 
Room XIV (Cinema Room) 

 
Join film producer and lead actress 
Mala Ghedia for the screening of her film 
“No Monsters in Berlin”, winner of the 2017 
Diversity in Cannes Short Films Showcase. 
Presented on the sidelines of the thematic 
session on facilitating safe, orderly and 
regular migration taking place at the Palais 
des Nations on 19/20 June, and ahead of 
World Refugee Day (20 June), this 15-
minute film tells the story of an Indian 
immigrant running from her past who 
forms a bond with a Syrian refugee in the 
city of new beginnings. Created in 
collaboration with Syrian refugees as 
members of the cast, crew and creative 
team. More information here 
 

Louise Arbour, the United Nations Secretary-General’s Special 
Representative for International Migrations, will make introductory 
remarks before the start of the film. (TBD) 

After the film, a discussion on the theme of integration will follow with 
actress Mala Ghedia, xx from the UN Refugee Agency and xx from the 
International Organization for Migration. 

Light refreshments will be served from 1 p.m. in front of Room XIV 

Seating is limited and available on a first come, first served basis. 

 

http://www.nomonstersinberlin.com/#home-section

